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Once again life has intervened. Just when I 
thought I’d get caught up on the newsletters 
after Seminar in July, I broke my wrist in mid-
August and couldn’t do much of anything. After 
three weeks in a cast, one of the broken bones 
had moved and I needed surgery. For over a 
month, I couldn’t do very much. It was a 
struggle just keeping up with the emails I 
received as I was typing with one finger instead 
of my usual 90+ words per minute. I’m better 
now and almost back to normal. 

I am so lonely as I haven’t received any pictures 
of your gorgeous work. Please send me a picture 
and I’ll put it in the newsletter and you’ll 
receive a goody!  

There are lots of patterns in this issue. They 
are: 

 Sorry...Gone Stitchin’ by Cross Stitch 
Happy 

From the Editor 
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OUR SOLAR SYSTEM CROSSWORD PUZZLE 

 Peace Joy Love by Lizzie Kate 

 Angel Ornament by Rainbow Gallery 

 Little Witch by Rainbow Gallery 

 Happy Broom Broom by Tracy Kreger for 
Stitches ‘n Stones 

 Home Sweet Pumpkin by Erica Michaels for 
Rainbow Gallery 

 Holly Knot by Just Nan 

 Christmas Star Ornament by Just Nan 

I hope all of you have a happy holiday season 
and enjoy being with family and friends. I am 
also wishing you all the best in the new year.  

That’s it for now, so enjoy  
and Happy Stitching! 



Riddle Answers from the Last Issue 

See page 13 

for the 

application 

form. 

Ribbon Embroidery 

Surface  

Stitchery 

 

Counted Thread 
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Ever thought about taking one of the Youth 

correspondence courses?  They are made  

especially for Youth and are only $5.00.  That includes all 

the materials!  

 

You can also see the pictures on the website at 

www.eac.ca, under the Youth Webpages! 

Correspondence Courses 
Q. What do you call tyrannosaurus rex when it wears 

a cowboy hat and boots? 

A. Tyrannosaurus Tex! 

Q. Which dinosaurs were the best policemen? 

A. Tricera-cops! 

Q. What do frogs wear on their feet? 

A. Open toad shoes! 

Q. What do you call an old snowman? 

A. Water! 

Q. What is it that you cannot hold even for ten 

minutes, even though it is lighter than a feather? 

A. Your breath! 

Q. What do you call a chicken that crosses the road 

twice without taking a bath? 

A. A dirty double crosser! 

 

A bicycle can’t stand on its own because it is two tired! 

A chicken crossing the road is poultry in motion! 

Hardanger 

Study One 

Answer 

What did the Youth Embroiderer suffer from after  

stitching for hours and hours? 
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Sorry...Gone Stitchin’ 

Permission has been granted by Cross Stitch Happy to 
reproduce this design in the Youth Embroiderers’ Newsletter. 
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What did the spider do on the 

computer? 
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If this is your last issue, a notice will be on the front page of 

your newsletter. Send in your renewal of $15 to continue 

your membership. 

You will continue to receive the Youth Embroiderers’ News, 

goodies, access to affordable correspondence courses, EAC 

exhibitions, Eleanor Thomas Youth Award, Leonida Leather-

dale Library, prizes, PLUS much more - so, please don’t let 

your membership expire. 

See page 13 for the renewal 

form, if you want to use it. Oth-

erwise, just send in your cheque 

or use a credit card on the EAC 

secure site. 

Is it time to renew? 

Don’t drop your membership! 

learn a New Stitch...overcast stitch or trailing 

Diagrams and directions © by Linda Brenner. Licensed to Embroiderers’ Association of Canada, Inc.   

Oh Goody! 

 

Assortment of embroidery threads 

Commercial pattern 

This stitch is like a fine cord and is great for embroidering delicate stems or outlines.  
 
Bring the laid threads (orange colour) up at A. With a separate needle, bring up the working thread (blue 
colour) up at A.  
 
Hold the laid threads down on the design line with your left thumb and work small, close satin stitches 
over the laid threads.  
 
When you get to the end of the design line, take the laid threads to the back. Then take your working 
thread to the back and secure the laid thread in place with your working thread.  

A 

Design Line 

Laid Threads 

Working Thread 
A 

Design Line 

Laid Threads 

Working Thread 
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Angel Ornament 

WHAT DOES THE BABY COMPUTER CALL HIS FATHER? 
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Little Witch 

WHY WAS THE COMPUTER COLD? 
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Happy Broom Broom 

WHY DID THE 

COMPUTER 

SQUEAK? 
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Home Sweet Pumpkin 

WHAT DO YOU GET WHEN YOU CROSS A 

COMPUTER AND A LIFE GUARD? 
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Holly Knot 

Christmas Star Ornament 



Name  

Address  

  

Phone (        )  

Birth date   

 
(mm/dd/yyyy) 

Chapter  

YE 

Number   

Date:      

I wish to take a Youth Embroiderers’  
Correspondence Course (check box). See pictures on 
page 3, or visit the Youth Pages under www.eac.ca 
to see the descriptions. 

 

SURFACE STITCHERY 
 
RIBBON EMBROIDERY 
 
COUNTED CROSS STITCH 
 
HARDANGER STUDY ONE 

I understand that I have 4 months from the date of 
receipt of the course in which to complete it.  I 
agree to complete the course to the best of my abil-

My Signature  

  

Chapter Leader 
or Parent’s 

Signature  

Send this form and fee ($5 for each course) 
by cheque or money order payable to EAC. 

Mail to: 

Linda Brenner 
Youth Embroiderers’ Appointee 

 Unit 3, 7600 Gilbert Road 
Richmond, BC  V7C 3W2 

My Name  

Membership #  

Address  

  

Phone (         ) 

$15 in Canada ($20 international) 

Make cheque out to “EAC” and send with this form 
to: 

 
Linda Brenner 

Youth Embroiderers’ Appointee 
Unit 3—7600 Gilbert Road 
Richmond, BC  V7C 3W2 

 

EAC MEMBERSHIP EXPIRY DATES 
If you would like to continue receiving the  
newsletter, goodies, access to affordable  
correspondence courses, EAC exhibitions, Eleanor 
Thomas Youth Award, prizes, PLUS much more—
please don’t let your membership expire. 
 

Fees Received in:   Expiry Date: 
June, July, August   August 1st 

September, October, November November 1st 

December, January, February February 1st 

March, April, May   May 1st 

Correspondence Courses Application Form Membership Renewal Form 
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YOUTH EMBROIDERERS’ NEWS  

is a publication of the  

Embroiderers’ Association of Canada, Inc. 

2018 

Furthering the interest and 

developing skills in the Art of 

Embroidery among the youth of 

Canada 

WHY DIDN’T THE SUN GO TO COLLEGE? 

 

WHAT IS THE WORLD’S TALLEST BUILDING? 

Answer a riddle, Write a letter, 
Send a picture of your stitched embroidery, 

Solve a puzzle, Send an e-mail, 
Send a joke, Send a drawing, 

Send anything! 

I’ll send you a goody! Try it! It works!! 

Linda Brenner 
Youth Embroiderers 
Unit 3, 7600 Gilbert Road 
Richmond, BC  V7C 3W2 
 
Email: youth@eac.ca 
 

 
When sending an email to me, be sure to put EAC or Youth Em-

broiderers in the subject line.  Otherwise, I may not recognize the 
email address and could delete your email by mistake. You can 

send pictures as attachments to an email if you like or send them 
by regular mail and I will scan and  

return them to you. 

 


